
                                                                          

Joint Parent Information Session with 
Harrow SENDIAS and Harrow Parent Forum 

Coronavirus- how has the COVID- 19 
lockdown affected the EHCP process? 

What does it all mean for the 
timescales and provision for your 

child? 
    
      Session delivered by Harrow SENDIAS Service 

Tuesday 16th  June 2020 

at 10.30 am 

 
 

 

How is your child’s/ young person’s EHC plan affected by the temporary 

changes in the law? 

Do you have questions about school closure and SEN provision? 

 
 

 
 
 

                                online Zoom meeting: 

please email   

Harrow SENDIAS Harrow.Sendias@family-action.org.uk or 

phone: 020 8428 6487 

to receive the link to join the workshop  

mailto:Harrow.Sendias@family-action.org.uk

